



STUDIOS: 41 Main Street South Canandaigua, New York

January 17, 1963

Mr. S. R. Morss R.D. #3 Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

This will verity your reception report of WCGR on January 14, 1963 between the hours of 3:56 and 4:15:25 A.M. E.S.T.

WCGR operates on an assigned frequency of 1550 Kc with a power out-put of 250 watts from sunrise to sunset from a non-directional antenna.

Our transmitter, located 2 miles southeast of the main business area, is remote controlled from our studios at 41 South Main Street.

It is interesting to us to hear from you DX'ers so we have an idea of how far out signal travels. Consequently, it was a pleasure to have been able to conduct the test January 14th.

Sincerely,

Alton H. Bowman

Chief Engineer

AHG: emw